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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Owner's Rep packages on the way
1 message

Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org> Fri, Apr 28, 2023 at 1:03 PM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Good Afternoon,

The two responses received to the owner's representative rfp's will be delivered to your homes this afternoon by the
Cape Elizabeth Police Department.

Have a good weekend!

Matt

-- 
Matthew E Sturgis, CMA
Town Manager
Town of Cape Elizabeth

-- 
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
--- 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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